
 

 
 

 

THE FOREST HILLS CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL 

CLASS OF 2021 AND THEIR PARENTS 

ARE INVITED TO THE INCOMING FRESHMEN 

INFORMATION FAIR 

 
TUESDAY, MARCH 7, 2017 

6:30 – 8:00 PM 

FOREST HILLS CENTRAL HIGH SCHOOL 

 

The program will begin in the Auditorium with introductions and explanations of 

the evening’s events.  Following this brief meeting, students and parents are 

welcome to tour the entire building.  Teachers, Athletic Coaches, Co-curricular 

Advisors and Booster Clubs will be available to answer questions and provide 

information. 

 

We hope to see you on Tuesday, March 7, 2017! 

 

Stephen Passinault, Principal 

John DeStefano, Assistant Principal/Director of Fine Arts 

Hillary Baker, Assistant Principal 

Clark Udell, Athletic Director 

 

COUNSELORS 

 

Mr. Rick Bolhuis A – D  Mrs. Sarah Van’t Hof L – R 

Mr. Kyle Perkins E – K  Mrs. Teresa Miller S – Z 

 

MAIN OFFICE TELEPHONE:  493-8700 
 

 

 

 



 

 


